4.51 Food Service Charge Policy

The Clarendon School District participates in the Community Eligibility Provision for the
National School Lunch Program (NLSP) and the School Breakfast Program (SBP) which allows
the District to offer free school meals to all children in school without collecting applications.

A la carte snacks are sold at both Elementary and High School levels. No “a la carte” items may
be charged by students or adults.

Adults will be allowed to charge meals on a monthly basis. Payment will be due on the last day
of each month.



